
 

Marijuana establishment licensees, employees, agents, attorneys, and 

industry in general, 

 

You are cordially invited to a listening session with AMCO’s Director and 

Licensing Team where you are the speaker and we at AMCO are the 

audience. We want to hear your concerns about the licensing application 

process and queue length. All creative ideas for addressing and improving 

our processes are encouraged and welcomed. We are also receptive to 

any and all criticisms, because you deserve the best services we can 

provide.  

 
The listening session will take place August 22, 2022, via Zoom starting at 

10am with an end time of approximately 12 noon.  

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://amco-alaska-gov.zoom.us/j/5080148238?pwd=NjVTakhLcUYxa0dBZ0Q2VHBIL3dkUT09  

 

Meeting ID: 508 014 8238 

Passcode: 12361236 

One tap mobile 

+16694449171,,5080148238# US 

+16699006833,,5080148238# US (San Jose) 

https://amco-alaska-gov.zoom.us/j/5080148238?pwd=NjVTakhLcUYxa0dBZ0Q2VHBIL3dkUT09

